
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 24 ending 16th February 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
First of all, thank you to all of our parents that have attended 
parents evening over the last two nights. The children have 
been working very hard and I have been very impressed with 
the quality of the work that I have seen going on in 
classrooms and in pupils’ books. 
We hope that you found the information you received useful 
on how to help your child meet the next steps in their 
learning. All the teachers really appreciate your continued 
support with all that they do. 
 

NEU STRIKE DAY 28th FEBRUARY  
Please see the letter sent out today via School Spider & on 
the website giving full information regarding which classes 
will be open and which classes will be closed on 28th February. 
If you child’s class is open your child is expected to attend 
school as normal.  If your child does not attend school, it will 
be recorded as an unauthorised absence unless they are ill.  
 

FOB SCHOLASTICS BOOK FAIR PROFIT 
Thank-you to everyone that supported the Scholastics Book 
Fair at Parents Evening. As a school we get 50% of the profit 
made, so that is £317 for us to spend on new books for our 
library!  
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2nd MARCH 
Don’t forget to get planning; WBD is our first week back to 
school. The children can dress up as ANY character from a 

book, even better if they have the book to bring in and show 

their class!  

EYFS/KS1 FOB WBD DISCO @ 5-5.45pm  
KS2 FOB WBD DISCO @ 6-7pm £3 payable via Parentpay 
 

SPECIAL COMMENDATION  
We’d like to give a very special shout out to Seren T 4FM. 
Seren organised her own charity sale last weekend at the 
bottom of her driveway. Seren had spent months making 
bracelets and bookmarks to sell for charity and Sunday was 
the big day! She raised £56.35 and it all went to Young Lives 
vs Cancer. 
Her parents, as well as ourselves, are very proud of Seren as 
she did it completely by herself and it was all her own idea 
and organisation. True dedication to the cause!  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A TIGER’S TEA PARTY IN EARLY YEARS 
All the Reception children have a Year 6 Buddy who they 
meet with every few weeks. 
Following reading 'The Tiger who came to Tea,' the 
Reception children decided to invite our buddies to a tea 
party. The Reception children made crispy cakes and 
sandwiches as well as a placemat and had a great time with 
their buddies in the classrooms. The Year 6 loved playing 

games with their buddy too. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EGYPTIAN DAY  
Y3 took part in an Ancient Egyptians workshop this week. 
The children dressed up as Ancient Egyptians and had great 
fun bringing all aspects of the Ancient Egyptian civilization 
to life! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM REMINDER  
Sadly, uniform standards have started to slip. Our school 
uniform aims to create a sense of belonging and raise the 
profile of the school image. Therefore, we would like to 
remind parents that we have very clear expectations of 
what the children should be wearing. Please use this 
opportunity over the February half term to make sure you 
have the correct uniform to return to school. 
In addition, can we reiterate that children must not wear 

any jewellery to school, including earrings.  

It has now become necessary to add acrylic nails are not 
acceptable. 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL  
Monday 27th February – INSET DAY (No children in school)  
Tuesday 28th February – NEU STRIKE DAY (Please check 
Strike letter attached.)  

   

  

   

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Elena C - trying really hard to become more confident to 
have a go! 
RLR Dena A for settling into school life so well and having 
such a great first few weeks.   
RBW Inaya A - Inaya is always ready, respectful and safe and 
she has tried so hard in everything she has done this week. It 
is lovely watching your confidence grow Inaya.  
 
 
 
Year 1: 
1CH Harper C for trying hard to make the right choices 
during class discussions and group work. 
1CR Sophie M - for being an absolute superstar in the 
classroom. Being a kind friend and always being ready.  
Class 1/2 Ralph B for really trying his best with all areas of 
his learning. Keep it up we are super proud of you!   
Year 2: 
2MK James F For always being an amazing member of 2MK 
2CB Luna W for being fantastic all day, every day!  
Year 3: 
3VH Lawa K for working hard in lessons, putting his hand up 
in class and for being kind and respectful.  
3ZA Edgar B for showing great resilience this term and 
working super hard. 
3DM Macie T - Macie has worked hard all week and has 
been a good role model to others. Well done, keep it up! 
Year: 4 
4FM Dylan L for being an enthusiastic learner across all 
subjects and great scores in his half-term reading tests.  
4EE Madison-Mae CW - Madison outstanding effort all this 
week showing progress across all subjects  
4SH Broden C for his cheerful and positive approach to every 
aspect of school life.  
Year 5: 
5RT Bella SV who works really hard all the time! 
5TL Ishmal R - for always being ready to learn after break 
and dinner and producing much improved handwriting and 
grammar in her writing tasks.  
5LK Gabriella C-M She has had an excellent attitude to work 
this week and has been trying so hard particularly in her 
writing. She is always super smiley and helpful in class. Keep 

it up!        
Year 6:  
6AB Chloe AB Chloe has demonstrated our Core Learning 
Values in every lesson and her attitude to learning is 
fantastic! 
6KH Millie B for being focused, hardworking and showing 
perseverance in class all week! 
6ZW Dillan T for fantastic attitudes to learning this week and 
being a caring and cooperative member of our class family. 

 

Happy half term!  

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA – ''Resilient'' Alex W tries soooo hard with anything new 

he faces and feels really proud when he achieves. 
 

RLR “Independent” - Noah R for selecting his own resources 
and joining his friends in their play. 

RBW “Independent” - Danny B  
Danny has become so independent in his sound talking and 

it is wonderful to see him applying his phonics into his 
writing with confidence. Well done Danny!  

 
Year 1: 
1CH Poppy T for working hard to segment and blend new 
words this week and using correct punctuation. 
1CR Zara R - for writing excellent instructions using 
imperative verbs  
Class 1/2 Gracie T - You are a super star writer!  You always 
push and challenge yourself independently.  You should be 
super proud of yourself. 
Year 2: 
2MK Rhea O For amazing effort and wonderful vocabulary 
2CB Emie Beau S for trying really hard to write sentences 
independently.   
Year 3: 
3VH Madian H for making a super effort with his 
handwriting and presentation.  
3ZA Zlata C for using a range of different verbs and nouns in 
her kenning poem. 
3DM William P - William has improved his handwriting and 
speed and has had some great ideas for a Kenning poem. 
Well done! 
Year 4: 
4FM Eva C-S for a brilliant and hilarious diary entry as a 
piece of food journeying through the digestive system! You 
combined your creative writing and scientific knowledge 
superbly. Well done!  
4EE Lucas R fantastic imaginative free write  
4SH Carys R for producing a consistently high standard of 
written work each week, full of descriptive detail, beautifully 
presented and with a good range of appropriate 
grammatical features. 
Year 5: 
5RT Alana S A really entertaining diary entry, chatty, newsy, 
with a great range of vocabulary 
5TL Martha R - For a superb written Diary entry in the role of 
Shaun from our class text, 'The Lost Thing'.  
5LK Christopher M - Chris has shown me some amazing 
writing for his diary entry about The Lost Thing. He has had 
some amazing ideas that he has organised really well. Keep 
up the hard work Chris!  
Year 6: 
6AB Ayah H - has produced some outstanding writing in 
science about the different parts of blood 
6KH Lillie Michelle P - for the quantity and quality of work 
she is producing and for her beautiful handwriting! 

6ZW Maddie McN for a fantastic letter in role! I know how 

much work went into the editing and improving stage and 

the final piece is wonderful to read!  

 

 


